

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble
Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP
Telephone: 0114 2669500
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Monday 24th April 2023

Bugsy Malone Performance Tickets

Dear Parents/Carers,

From **Tuesday 27**th **June to Friday 30**th **June, 6.00 - 8.00pm**, Lydgate Junior School's choir will be performing Bugsy Malone. The children have all worked extremely hard in rehearsals and are already excited to welcome an audience.

To ensure tickets are distributed fairly and everyone gets a chance to come, each family in school will be able to book up to 4 tickets.

Please note that you cannot exceed your allocated ticket number of 4. You can spread your 4 tickets out among different nights (for example, 2 tickets for the Wednesday and 2 for the Thursday) or you can use all 4 tickets for one performance night. You cannot purchase 4 tickets for each night.

Bookings will open on <u>ParentPay</u> tomorrow, Tuesday 25th April, and close at midday on Friday to allow the office to check ticket availability. Ticket bookings will re-open on Tuesday 2nd May to allow parents to book more if we have the availability. We will inform parents of this via text message.

Tickets will cost £5 per person.

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support of the choir, we have loved watching the children form new friendships, grow as performers and grow in confidence during the rehearsal period. We are so very proud of them and we are sure you will be too!

Yours sincerely, Mrs Hopkins and Miss Nicholson







